Notes of the Riverside Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group Meeting held on 17th February 2016
Present:
Pauline Cryer 




Joyce Swindlehurst
joint chair  

Megan Redfern


Margaret Shillito



Megan Foster


Janet Eaton



Sylvia Megson



Susan Merrick



Linda Ellis

Apologies: 
 Barbara Chilton Catherine Wilson

Minutes of the previous meeting: Accepted

From previous matters arising the TV for the waiting area. Intended to encourage patients to sit in main waiting area, and provide background noise to distract from what is being said at reception, will not happen until urgent changes to the treatment room have taken place.
The machine for checking in has now had the words removed tell patients to sit in the corridor. However it appears receptionists are still directing patients to sit in the corridor
Matters Arising:
Paramedic Andy Smith:  now undertaking his induction. He will be in surgery on Wednesday and Thursdays.
Visit to Pharmacy: Cath has spoken to Pharmacy, a meeting with Sylvia is to be arranged, and please can any questions be sent to Sylvia Megson or Catherine Wilson.

Methley Surgery PPG: meets on Tuesdays at 5pm Sue Merrick and Sylvia are the only members of the group free to attend. Sylvia will arrange meeting.

Agenda Items:

Pauline and Margaret gave feedback on there meeting at White Rose House. Both were disillusioned and found the meeting a waste of time and effort, with very unprofessional presentation. Although it did highlight problems in the NHS.
Margaret informed the group that the organisers would like to come and do the same presentation for our PPG, however feedback suggests it is not of value to us. 

Pauline advised the group the she would no longer be attending PPG meetings.  This prompted lots of discussion regarding the value of the PPG. Have we as a group made a difference? Discussion centred around privacy which Pauline felt was not adequately addressed and therefore her attendance at the meeting was of no value. 

The general; feeling of the group was that while some changes had been made we were still discussing the same issues every month.
Members of the group were very sad to be losing Pauline who has done a very good job as chair. We wish to send her our good wishes and thanks.

Patient Satisfaction Survey Sue Merrick has devised 2 questionnaires one to guide conversations at the drop in sessions on Monday Wednesday and Friday the others to be used at appointment sessions. 

It will be undertaken week commencing 29th February

Monday am Sue  and Sylvia 

Tuesday am Margaret and Lynda

Tuesday pm Joyce

Wednesday am .Sue and Sylvia
Thursday am Margaret and Lynda

Thursday pm Joyce

Friday am Sue and Sylvia

PLEASE ASK EVERYONE ABOUT ATTENDING OUR MEETINGS WOULD A DIFFERENT TIME OF DAY BE MORE ATTRACTIVE
Questionnaires, badges and clip boards are at reception.

Date and time of next meeting   16th March    
